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All students receiving N.D.S.L. assistance should return the questionnaire 
to Dean Robinson. If you have received the questionnaire please contact 
Dean Robinson.

There will be several basketball games played this Friday evening*

The following students earned a g.p.a. of 3.3O or better for the fall 
quarter. They are, therefore, being placed on the Dean’s Honor List,

Atkinson, Donna 
Baker, Don 
Bales, Cheryl 
Bandt, Bonnie 
Belcher, Juanita 
Bullock, Warren 
Cruger, Joan 
Dodge, Theresa

Edstrom, David 
Gabriel, Remigio 
Goodman, Paul 
Groseclose, Anna-Belle 
Henely, Gary 
Lee, Esther 
Metcalf, Wilbur 
Moriin, Sharon

Nowitzki, Laura 
Sherman, Sylvia 
Shiroma, Gab iel 
Taylor, Janice 
Tibbetts, Cecil 
Wheeler, Genevieve 
Williams, Linda

Excessive absences: Students are encouraged to review the attendance 
policies of the college. Any petition for exceptions to these policies 
will require that dormitory students have reported their illness to their 
respective dormitory supervisor on the days of the illness.

Change of calendar:

Spiritual Emphasis Week will be January 27 thru 3 1,

The^Spring vacation has been changed to March 23-27* This places the 
spring vacation between the winter and spring quarters.

Effective tomorrow, Wednesday, New Testament Survey 03 (first period) will 
meet in F-l

ON CAMPUS GIRLS PLEASE NOTE: There will be a dorm meeting this Wednesday 
evening at 9 ‘30» All resident girls are required to attend. Please bring 
your Student Handbooks.
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There will be a meeting of the Missionary Council Thursday morning at
6: Il5 .

Rev, Jack Ernst wishes to announce that the Pour Marks Quartet from 
Everett, Washington, will be in Berean church January l8, Saturday, at 
7:00 p.m. in a night of gospel singing.

This quartet of gospel recording artists have appeared on radio, T.V. 
and sacred concerts across the nation and Canada, The Pour Marks Quartet 
has been singing together as a quartet for the past three years. In this 
time they have covered many miles and sang for thousands of people around 
the country.

All students are cordially welcomed.


